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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Jefferys, Dwight <jefferysd@jgi.co.za >
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 1:59 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Identification Number: RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Madam / Sir,

I would like to state that I am strongly against the proposed limitations of 10:1 leverage for Forex accounts.
I believe it is entirely the account holders’ prerogative at determining his or her desired risk level. I will be taking my business interests
out of theUnited States if this regulation is passed.

Regards
Dwight Jefferys

South Africa


